

Tonwell St Mary's CE (VC) Primary School

Ware Road, Tonwell, Herts, SG12 0HN Tel: 01920 462894 E-mail: admin@tonwell.herts.sch.uk



Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Bridgman

'CURIOSITY, COURAGE, COMPASSION'

Thursday 28th March 2024

Dear parents,

We have enjoyed many Easter activities in class this week and special collective worship times learning about the Easter story. Thank you to the Friends of Tonwell for organising our Easter crafts afternoon.





Thank you for your donations for Red Nose Day. We raised £20.

Parent Admissions Surgeries

Deborah Roberts from School Admissions will be in school on Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th April and can offer face-to-face or phone call appointments to discuss your options for schools places from September 2024. Whilst we all remain hopeful for HCC's decision to be challenged, it is important that families have plans in place in case the school closure does go ahead. Please email head@tonwell.herts.sch.uk to book your appointment and confirm which day/time is preferable for you.

Governing Board Update

Please be aware that we now have Co-Chairs of Governors for the Thundridge and Tonwell St Mary's Church Schools' Federation. They are Kathy Dunnett and Matthew Clutterbuck. Mr Clutterbuck has been a governor in our federation since it began and often makes visits to our schools. He can be contacted at matthew.clutterbuck@tonwell.herts.sch.uk.

I hope you all enjoy a restful Easter break. Children return to school on Tuesday 16th April.

Kind regards, Mrs Bridgman

Key Dates

Tuesday 16th April Tuesday 23rd April Thursday 25th April Monday 6th May

Thursday 23rd May, 13th and 27th June Wednesday 5th until Friday 7th June

Thursday 4th July

Friday 12th June Wednesday 17th July Return to school

Open the Book assembly K'Nex challenge Oak Class

BANK HOLIDAY

Whole school swimming am (letter to follow)
Residential for Oak class at Kingswood

Whole school visit to Woodhall Estate (letter to follow)

9am School Sports Day

2.45pm Year 6 Leavers assembly

A partner in the Thundridge and Tonwell St Mary's Church Schools' Federation
'A community learning together in God's love'



Tonwell St Mary's CE (VC) Primary School

Ware Road, Tonwell, Herts, SG12 0HN
Tel: 01920 462894
E-mail: admin@tonwell.herts.sch.uk



Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Bridgman

Friday 19th July Tuesday 23rd July 'CURIOSITY, COURAGE, COMPASSION'

Whole school visit to Hertfordshire Zoo (letter to follow) 1.30pm school closes